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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten NOBJ2014/3346/P 17/11/2014  16:34:45 The CGCA has no objection, provided Camden officers are assured that the applicant has consulted 

residents and that the residents have no objections. We note that this proposed café is in a highly 

residential area, with residents directly above, next to and across from the site. The CGCA will oppose 

any applications for a license to sell alcohol and any future proposals for late-night opening hours.
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